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                          June 14, 2020 
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PARISH STAFF: 

REV. WILLIAM A. MOORBY - Pastor 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION COORDINATOR: 

Marilyn Paradise  Daytime - 315/364-7197 

OFFICE ASSISTANT: Robin Driskel 

BULLETIN EDITOR/CEMETERY: Lorraine Fitch 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Elizabeth Harper 315-729-8962 or 

elizabethharper@verizon.net 

Robin or Lorraine - 364-7197 

PARISH OFFICE: 

299 Main Street, Aurora      315/364-7197 

Mailing Address: PO Box 296, Aurora, NY 13811              

Parish Office Hours   are Monday , Tuesday and Thurs-
day from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. or by appointment.  

 

BAPTISM - Please call the Parish Office for an appointment 

MARRIAGE - Couples must contact the Parish Office six 
months prior to the celebration.  

 

RECONCILIATION - Confessions will be held on First 
Fridays from 8:00am—8:45am at Our Lady of the Lake  be-
fore First Friday Mass & Benediction; at St. Michael Church 
on the first Saturday of each month from 3:00pm—3:45pm 
and at St. Patrick’s, Moravia, before the 8:30am Sunday Mass 
beginning at 8:00am.  

 

 COMMUNION FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND/ 
SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK - If a 
loved one is seriously ill or would like to receive Holy Com-
munion at home, please call the Parish Office.  

 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) - Non-
Catholics interested in learning more about the Catholic Faith 
are invited to speak to any staff member or call the Parish 
Office.  

 

NEW PARISHIONERS - Welcome! Please introduce your-
selves to the Parish Staff. We want to get to know you.  

 

REGISTRATION - Every family within the Parish should be 
registered. Please contact the office for a registration form. If 
you move to another parish, change your address or have ad-
ditions or deletions to your family, please notify the Parish 
Office. Forms are available at each worship site.  

 

The Most Holy Body and Blood 
of Christ 

How does this weekly celebration of the Eucharist 

make a difference in my life? 
? 

The Final Catholic Ministry Appeal Update  for GSCC :        
# of Donors $ Pledged  Paid to date  % of goal Parish Goal 
        139         $37,093       $36,518       98.43%    $37,686

              Thank you for your generosity. 

For those who are unable to attend Public Masses and 
who view the Mass on the TV or online the following Spiritual 

Spiritual Communion Prayer 
My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most 
Holy Sacrament.  I love You above all things, and I   
desire to receive You into my soul.   Since I cannot at 
this moment receive You sacramentally, come at least 
spiritually into my heart.  I embrace You as if You were 
already there and unite myself wholly to You.  Never 
permit me to be separated from You.   Amen. 
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Readings for the week of June 14, 2020                                                                                                                
Sunday: The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ;   Flag Day Dt 
8:2-3, 14b-16a/Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20 [12]/1 Cor 10:16-17/Jn 
6:51-58                                                                                   
Monday: 1 Kgs 21:1-16/Ps 5:2-3ab, 4b-6a, 6b-7 [2b]/Mt 5:38-42 
Tuesday: 1 Kgs 21:17-29/Ps 51:3-4, 5-6ab, 11 and 16 [cf. 3a]/Mt 
5:43-48                                                                                                
Wed: 2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14/Ps 31:20, 21, 24 [25]/Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thursday: Sir 48:1-14/Ps 97:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7 [12a]/Mt 6:7-15  
Friday: The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus  Dt 7:6-11/Ps 103:1-2, 3-
4, 6-7, 8, 10 [cf. 17]/1 Jn 4:7-16/Mt 11:25-30                                                                       
Saturday: The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 2 
Chr 24:17-25/Ps 1 Sm 2:1, 4-5, 6-7, 8abcd [cf. 1]/Lk 2:41-51                                                                                    
Next  Sunday: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time; Father’s Day Jer 
20:10-13/Ps 69:8-10, 14, 17, 33-35 [14c]/Rom 5:12-15/Mt 10:26-33 

Mass Schedule for June 13 – June 21, 2020                                                                                                                          
Sat., 6/13 Vigil of The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ;        
 Mass: 5:00 pm at St. Patrick, Aurora                                   
 + for the Living and Deceased Members of GSCC                 
Sunday  6/14  The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ;               
 Mass:8:30 am at St. Patrick Moravia  + For Thomas   
Kirwan by the Tibbits, Horner, Mack,  & Anderson families  
 Mass:  10:30 am at Our Lady of the Lake,  King Ferry    
 For Owen “Corky” Shultis   by the Baird Family    Monday 
6/15 + James Salome                                                                                  
Tuesday 6/16 + Karen Marie Spina                                                                        
Wednesday 6/17 + Vincent Augustino                                                                    
Thursday 6/18 + Angie Liberatore                                                                            
Friday 6/19 + Frank Giardino                                                                           
Sat.: 6/20  Vigil of Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                                                                                                   
Mass: 5:00 pm at St. Patrick, Aurora                                      
  + for the Living and Deceased Members of GSCC           
Sunday 6/21 Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time                 
 Mass:  8:30 am at St. Patrick Moravia                                   
  + For Ruth Wood by Stephen & Debbie Cardinal                                                            
 Mass:  10:30 am at Our Lady of the Lake,  King Ferry    +  
Jackie, Kate Hagin Nolan, and  Marianne Franklin Nolan by 
          Family & Friends                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

              June 14, 2020  

VITAL STATISTICS  
Fiscal Year July 1, 2019—June 30, 2020        

   June 7, 2020 (Week 49) 
 

Thank you for your generosity each week ! 
 

Weekly Budgeted  Offering . . . . . . . . . . …….. . .. $  5,268.60 
Weekly Envelope Offering. . . . . . . . …. . . . .. . .. . $  2,931.00 
Electronic giving ……………………………….  ….$  2,200..00   .                   
Total weekly offering………………………………...$  5,131.00 
 YTD Actual  Offering . . . . . . ………. ...$  247,435.00 
 YTD Budgeted  Offering. . . . . . . . . . . . . .   $  258,162.00 
 

I thank you for your generous support  of you parish and 
ask you to  please continue your financial support of the 

parish either by mailing your contribution envelope to the 
parish office or giving electronically through We Share, 

that can be accessed on our parish website. 
www.thegoodshepherd.cc 

  

 

“Jesus is truly “the bread of life.” As Christian    
stewards, we are deeply grateful to God.” 

A request from our Parish Office to you.  To facilitate better 
communications from our office to you we need to update our 
list of parishioner email addresses. Please send your current 
email address to the Parish Office at gscc@dor.org. 
 

What about Mass online for those who are unable to attend 
Public Masses? 
 

As we begin having Masses scheduled with a maximum of 25% 

of the churches occupancy capacity we plan on   continuing to 
post the Sunday Mass on line at our parish website, 
www.thegoodchepherd.cc and on the parish Facebook 
page. 
 

Volunteers Needed:  As we need to clean and disinfect the 
church before and after Mass services we are asking for      
volunteers to help with this task.   If you are willing to help 
clean and disinfect the church please call the Parish Office  at 
315-364-7197.      
 

St. Albert the Great Academy, Is planning on opening this Fall 
The following is a link to St. Albert the Great Academy’s website. 
https://www.stalbertthegreatacademy.com/  Register now. 

This week remember the following in your Masses and 
prayers on the Anniversary of their Deaths of those who 
died on the dates of  June 14 — June 20 
Clair Sullivan 1976, Lucy Stillman 1992, Francis J. Quinn 
1994, Stephen H. Shields 2011, Nancy Gray 1979,         
Clyde Cole 2004, Mildred Bailey 2007, Francis Mahaney 
1973,  Ann M. Connell 1990, Joseph Patrick Cawley 1975, 
Elmer Elliott 2000, Marie Lehn 1978, Gerald J. Ennis 1973, 
Rosemarie Jones 1980, Kathleen Hagin Nolan 2003, Cheri 
Lee Knapp 2011, Beverly Anderson 2013, Daniel Kavanaugh 
1985, Harry O’Herron 1986, Frank Foti, Milo Bills 1986,   
William L. Powers 1987, Dorothy Joyce Grady 1987,       
William Mahon 2001,  

PRAYERS FROM POPE FRANCIS 
PRAYER FOR PROTECTION FROM CORONAVIRUS 
O Mary, you shine continuously on our journey as a sign 

of salvation and hope. 
We entrust ourselves to you, Health of the Sick. 

At the foot of the Cross you participated in Jesus’ pain, 
with steadfast faith. 

You, Our Refuge and our Hope, know what we need. 
We are certain that you will provide, so that, 

as you did at Cana of Galilee, 
joy and feasting might return after this moment of trial. 

Help us, Mother of Divine Love, 
to conform ourselves to the Father’s will 

and to do what Jesus tells us: 
He who took our sufferings upon Himself, 

and bore our sorrows to bring us, 
through the Cross, to the joy of the Resurrection.  Amen. 

http://www.thegoodchepherd.cc
https://www.stalbertthegreatacademy.com/
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The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

As we resume public Masses with a maximum of 25% of the churches occupancy capacity please follow the precautions that have 

been put in place to help curtail the spread of the coronavirus.  Bishop Matano has stated, “It must be noted that even with all pre-
cautions taken, there still will be a risk for anyone who attends a public gathering to contract the coronavirus.  Anyone who is sick 
should stay home, as should anyone who fears contracting a disease by attending Mass. Parishes should communicate clearly to 
parishioners who are vulnerable that they should remain at home in accordance with the recommendations of the World Health Or-
ganization (WHO) and the U.S. Centers for Disease Control (CDC).  For this reason, the obligation to attend Sunday Mass will 
remain suspended for all Catholics in the Diocese of Rochester until further notice. 

What will be different as we celebrate Mass?   
 

We will keep ministers to a minimum so more people can come: only the Priest, Cantor, Musician, and Lector will serve. 
 

There will be no Altar Servers, Greeters, Sacristans, Choir, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion.   
 

Every other pew will be roped off   
 

There will be signs indicating where you should sit   
 

Everyone will be asked to keep 6 feet distance from others at all times (those who live together can sit together)   
 

Everything that is not essential will be removed to reduce cleaning and possibility of contamination. No extra furniture, no hymnals, 
no pew cards, no book of intercessions, etc. There will be no procession with the gifts, and no opening and closing processions.  
 

Ushers will not be collecting your offerings. You are asked to donate online or place your Envelope or offerings   in a basket as you 
enter the church. 
 

Access to the church will be through the front door which will be propped open.  

 

Everyone over 2 years old will be asked to wear a mask (no exceptions). You should put your mask on before leaving your car and 
keep it on until you get back in your car.   
 

You will be asked to use hand sanitizer as you enter the church.   
 

You will be asked to remain still in your seat at the end of Mass until a minister indicates you can leave, so that we preserve social 
distance in leaving.   
 

There will be no gatherings before or after Mass, you are asked to leave and immediately get in your car.   
 

At this time, given the difficulty on maintaining social distance and rigorous and frequent cleaning our restrooms will not be open 
before, during or after Mass.  
 

Holy Water fonts and Baptismal fonts will remain empty   
 

There will be no Sign of peace   
 

There will be no holding hands at the Our Father or any other time.   
 

There will be no congregational singing   
 

Crying rooms will be closed.  
 

All frequent touch surfaces will be disinfected before and after each Mass 
 

What about Holy Communion? 
 

Reception of Holy Communion on the tongue remains permissible, as required by the liturgical law of the Church, with the           
admonition that the faithful should be strongly encouraged to receive Communion in the hand for the duration of the pandemic.   
 

If you wish to receive Holy Communion on the tongue, please come up last. Then, lower your mask, extend your tongue fully and 
then move to the side to replace your mask. Then return to your pew by the side aisle.”  
 

Holy Communion may not be distributed with gloves, nor may it be received in the hand if a member of the faithful is wearing gloves.  
 

When receiving Holy Communion, communicants should minimize the time when their mask is lowered 
 
 

What about other Sacraments?  
 

Confessions are always available by appointment.  
 

Anointing of the Sick is available by request.  
 

Funerals, Baptisms and Holy Matrimony can be celebrated with a total of 25 % of the capacity of the church in attendance.  
 

 

             May God watch over and bless you and your families,  Father Bill 
 


